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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

FSC 97% 

1H 99.5% 

3L 98% 

5B 100% 

Reading Raffle 

This week’s winner is: 

Jack - 6R 

 

Christian Value: Patience          Learning Behaviour:  Enthusiasm             Worship Theme: How can we be patient? 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  1050 
Morrison =  1276 
Welton =  1384 

PE Stars 

This week’s winners: 

Poppy 1TD 

William 4W 

 

This week has seen our year 6 pupils undertake their SATs. We have 

been delighted with their positive attitude and hard work all week. 

Despite the national news agenda, I am pleased that our children ap-

proached all their tasks confidently and showed great resilience. Alt-

hough I think that having breakfast together was most peoples 

highpoint, especially the bacon rolls today! The children were a credit 

to themselves and the school and we are grateful to everyone for their support. It was 

also great to see a few retired friends return to support the children during the week so 

thank you to Mrs Pinborough, Mrs Blackwell and Mrs Paterson for making a space in 

what I imagine to be very busy schedules. Thanks to our kitchen staff for their help this 

week  too.  

On a similar note, we were also delighted to receive a letter from the Minister for 

Schools, Nick Gibb this week. He was writing to congratulate the school on its achieve-

ments in the 2022 year 4 multiplication tables check. Our average pupil score of 24.2 out 

of 25 makes Kibworth Church of England Primary School one of the top 200 performing 

schools in England for the multiplication tables check. We are extremely proud of this 

and know that the Year 5 children worked very hard last year to achieve this with great 

support from their teachers and at home. 

Our Year 6 OPAL fundraiser's were at it again last week, taking their bracelet sales to 

Year 1 and 2. They raised another £114.50 and we’re very grateful to everyone who 

bought a bracelet. Thank you. 

On Tuesday,  we are holding our Induction Evening for our new Foundation Stage co-

hort, we are looking forward to welcoming them and Mrs Matthew will be joining us to 

introduce herself to this group. Finally, I hope you all have a lovely weekend! 

 

 

This weeks  winners are:  

Leo - 2E 

Tom - 6C 

Term Dates 2023/2024 

Autumn School Opens:  Tuesday 29th August 2023 

School Closes: Friday 22nd December 2023  

Spring School Opens:  Tuesday 9th January 2024 

School Closes: Friday 22nd March 2024 

Summer School Opens:  Monday 8th April 2024 

School Closes: Tuesday 9th July 2024  

Half Term dates available HERE 

Young Artist Exhibition - ‘Fox in Flowers’ 

We are delighted that Iris in 2M has been 
accepted into the online exhibition and 
for display at the Royal Academy of Arts 
Young artists Summer exhibition in July. 
Her beautiful portrait of a fox  will be dis-
played with the school’s name and she 
has been invited to a private viewing 
event with other successful young artists 
on 15th July. She has also raised £200 for 
the wildlife hospital by selling cards. We are really proud of Iris and hope to see 
more of her work in the future. Well done. 

https://kibworthprimary.org.uk/term-dates/


18.05.23  Y3 Sealife Centre Trip 

24.05.23  Class Photos 

24.05.23  SEN Coffee Morning 

25.05.23  Y1 Family Worship 

27.06.23  EYFS West Lodge Farm 
Trip 

27 & 28.06.23  Y6 Play 

28.06.23  EYFS Family Worship 

29.06.23  KS2 Sports Day 

30.06.23  KS1 Sports Day 

04.07.23  Parent Open Evening 

06.07.23  Y6 Leavers Service at St 
Wilfrid’s and Y6 Leavers Party 

11.07.23  Transition Day (Y6 to     
Kibworth Mead) 

12.07.23  Last day of school 

 

 

Year 6 

Jacob 

Year 5 

Hannah & Felix 

Year 4 

Orlaith & Nancy 

Year 3 

Arvin  

Year 2 

Anya, Darwin  & Sebastian 

Year 1 

Ella, Thomas, Erin & Atticus 

EYFS 

Finn 

Sports News - Quick sticks Hockey Win! 

Congratulations to Year 3 & 4 Kibworth Quick sticks team who won the 
Harborough district quick sticks tournament at Robert Smyth Academy 
on Tuesday. 
The team were undefeated winning three group games and drawing 
against a tricky Great Bowden side. Topping the group Kibworth faced St 
Cuthberts Primary which proved a hard test. There was some excellent 
defending from Ava and  Amaya before Leo scored from Harry’s assist to 
win the game 1-0. The final saw Kibworth play Little Bowden, again a 
hard test but showed the quality required to triumph with 3-0 win goals 
from Owin & Freddie. 
Well done to you all for the effort & quality stick work that you showed in 
this tournament. Great job! 

Current Vacancies      

 

 
Sports Coach 

Information can be found 
HERE 

Foundation News  - ‘The Gingerbread Man’ 

We have been learning about traditional tales this week and we wrote all 
about 'The Gingerbread Man'. The children worked so hard and we saw 
some amazing sentences with capital letters, finger spaces and full 
stops. All the children have been very excited with our new playhouse in 
the courtyard. The children have enjoyed making cups of tea and baking 
cakes for each other.  

Tuesday 16th May at 8pm 

Everyone welcome!  

Meeting ID: 829 749 1209 

Passcode: WBpS2W 

Maths Competition Success! 

Earlier in the year, we reported that some of our pu-
pils had taken part in the Primary Mathematics Chal-
lenge organised by the Mathematical Association, 
with support from Emma Aslett from Ahead 4 Num-
bers. Almost 58,000 children from across the UK took 
part in the first-round challenge and those who scored 
highly were invited to take part in a Bonus round. 
Amongst the  3,700 making it through to the bonus 
round was one of our year  5 pupils, Having undertak-
en the additional challenge he achieved a silver award and was the highest scor-
ing pupil in the area. This is a fantastic achievement and shows what a fantastic 
maths brain he has. Well done!  He said "Thank you to Emma for organising the 
challenge, I really enjoyed it and hope to do it again next year! Maths is great!" 

https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2023-KCEPS-66197

